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Last Chance to Bring Bottle for Auction 

Laura requested that we all bring a 

bottle of booze to the December 4 
meeting for the CNEW gift basket. This 

fundraiser will benefit The Brisben 

Homeless Shelter and Stafford 
Junction. The Chamber's Network of 

Enterprising Women (CNEW) is an 
initiative of the Fredericksburg 

Regional Chamber of Commerce. 

 

Holiday Families 

Mike Elliot, Director of S.E.R.V.E, shared that they are 
preparing to support 400 families for Thanksgiving and 

Christmas, and they are seeking community assistance.  

Specifically, Mike has asked if our club members can 
donate $10 and $20 gift cards from Walmart or Target.  

If you would like to help with this need, please bring the 

gift cards to our Nov 13, 20 and Dec 4 meetings.  
TREVOR will collect them and take them to S.E.R.V.E. 

Mountain View High Interact            
Children’s Books Drive 

Our Mountain View Interact Club needs books for their 

Book Drive for the North Star Early Childhood Education 
Center.  They need children books (for ages 1-5).   

If you would like to support this Interact Club project, 

please bring your book donations to our club meeting on 
December 4! 

Speaker, December 4, 2019                                    
Julie Kay –Climate Reality Project‘s Initiative 

 

Julie Kay is the co-founder of Fossil Free 

Fredericksburg—a group of citizens advocating for the 
city to set a goal of getting 100 percent of its electrical 

power from renewable energy sources by 2050. She is 
an instructor with Al Gore’s Climate Reality Project 

Initiative. 

 

 

December 4, 2019 
CLUB SCHEDULE 

 
December - Disease Prevention & Treatment 

Month (Foundation Area of Focus) 

Dec. 4 – Julie Kay –Climate Reality Project‘s Initiative - 

“Truth in Action” 

 Dec. 11 –District Governor Jonathan Lucas, Official 

Visit 

Dec. 18 – Holiday Party at the Duckworth Home 

Dec. 25 – Christmas Day – No Noon Meeting 

 

February 22, 2020 at Stafford High School.  

 

 



November 20 Meeting 

 

We presented a check to Dr. Sarah Johns for the 
Haiti Project.  

 

We welcomed our newest member Dylan Oakes. 
Dylan has already volunteered to assume the role 
of newsletter editor. 

 

 

On November 22, several club members rang the 
bell for the Salvation Army. 

 

Leigh Ann and Jack joined other area Rotarians 
supporting the King George/Dahlgren Rotary Club’s 
“Great Night Out” fundraiser. 

 


